
To:   John Belz   
E-Mail:   belz@physics.utah.edu
From:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   January 05, 2010

Subject:   FCC File No. 0459-EX-PL-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Belz,
Please prior coordinate using frequency 54.1 MHz with the Society of Broadcast Engineers, Inc. (SBE);
ATTN:  Executive Director; 9247 North Meridian Street, Suite 305; Indianapolis, IN  46260; telephone,   
(866) 632-4222; FAX,  (317) 846-9120; e-mail, executivedir @ sbe.org; information, www.sbe.org.   
Please obtain a coordination letter from SBE and attach it to your application at the end of coordination.   
The coordination letter should contain the following parameters:   
1. Intended coordinates on your application,   
2. Power ERP (2880 W),   
3. Emission designator(s),   
4. Radius of operation, and   
5. Their consent.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   January 05, 2010 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://fjallfoss.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     9934


